
RAPID Cruise Report for DY146 - February / March 2022

Figure 1: Cruise track for DY146

2 Cruise Narative

Times are reported in local. The cruise track is plotted in Fig. 1. See also the Event Log (§??)

Friday 4th February 2022 – Science party including technicians boarded in the morning. Everyone
took an antigen test on arrival at the ship and a PCR test later in the morning. The PSO and two
other cruise participants tested positive, but subsequently tested negative on less sensitive lateral
flow tests (LFTs). As a precaution, the 3 participants that tested positive were required to isolate
in their cabins with meals delivered to their doors. As the PSO had recently had COVID, they
were not required to take a PCR test, and instead take LFTs in the afternoon, and on the morning
of the 5th. The rest of the science party ate meals in the mess. One technician remained at home,
and will join on the 5th when they will take a PCR test and isolate.
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